Madeiner

WALT DISNEY

August 7, 1958

Dear Walter O'Malley -

Was sorry to hear that you will be unable to join the St. Joseph Hospital Advisory Board, but I can certainly appreciate your position.

I don't know just what it is you have it mind as regards the Chavez Ravine project, but when you get a little further along with your plans, why don't you give me a ring and we'll arrange to have a get together and talk about it.

All good wishes.

Sincerely

Mr. Walter F. O'Malley Los Angeles Dodgers, Inc. Los Angeles 17, California

WD:mc